
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ann McCrackin [mailto:AMcCrackin@slwk.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 8:49 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Changes to Continuation Practice 
 
 
Please see the attached letter for comments on the Proposed Changes to 
Practice for Continuing Applications, Requests for Continued Examination 
Practice, and Applications Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims, Notice of 
proposed rulemaking (03 Jan 2006).  If you have any problems opening the 
attachment, please call 612-373-6900. 
 
Thank you, 
Ann McCrackin 






